
John 13:34 A new commandment I give you: Love one another. As I have loved you, so also you must love one another.   

The Cathedral School Newsletter     

Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA  

Tel: 01245 354459    email:  office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk  

Autumn 2018 Lunch Menu  

Next Week is Week 1  

Menu Click Here  

 

CǊƛŘŀȅ ноǊŘ  bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нлму 

5ƛŀǊȅ 5ŀǘŜǎ   

24.11.18 PTA Christmas Bazaar 
28.11.18 Junior Choir Concert  
 Southwark Cathedral  
 (details will follow) 
30.11.18 9.30am Parents Workshop – RE 
 Bag 2 School Collection 
01.12.18 Christmas Market Cathedral 

05.12.18 Christmas Lunch and  
 Christmas Jumper Day 
07.12.18 Class 8 Assembly 
11.12.18 KS1 dress rehearsal 
 2pm KS1 performance 
12.12.18 6pm KS1 performance 
14.12.18 4pm EYFS Nativity 
18.12.18 Carol Service Cathedral 6:30pm 
19.12.18 Crib Service 2pm 
 Last day of Term 
 

нлΦмнΦму - лнΦлмΦмф /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 
03.01.19 Spring Term 1 begins 
15.02.19 Non Pupil Day 
 

муΦлнΦмф - ннΦлнΦмф IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 
25.02.19 Spring Term 2 begins 
01.03.19 PTA Second-hand uniform sale 
05.04.19 Last day of Term 
 

луΦлпΦмф - ннΦлпΦмф 9ŀǎǘŜǊ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 
23.04.19  Summer Term 1 begins 
06.05.19 Bank Holiday 
13.05.19 - 16.05.16 KS2 SATs Week 

 

нтΦлрΦмф - омΦлрΦмф IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 
 

03.06.19 Non Pupil Day 
03.06.19 - 07.06.19 

Year 6  Residential trip to IOW  
04.06.19 Summer Term 2 begins 
08.07.19 Year 6 Production CCHS 
24.07.19 Last Day of Term 

Autumn  1 2019 begins 
03.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
04.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
05.09.19 Pupils begin Autumn 1 Term 
30.09.19 Year 5 Residential Trip 
 Kingswood, Overstrand 
25.10.19 Non-Pupil Day 

нуΦмлΦмф -  лмΦммΦмф IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 
04.11.19 Autumn 2 Term begins 
19.12.19 Last day of autumn term 
нлΦмнΦмф -  лоΦлмΦнл /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 

06.01.20 Spring 1 Term begins 
14.02.20 Non-Pupil Day 

мтΦлнΦнлτнмΦлнΦнл IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 
24.02.20 Spring 2 Term begins 
23.04.20 Last Day of Spring Term 

луΦлпΦнл - мтΦлпΦнл 9ŀǎǘŜǊ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 
20.04.20 Summer 1 Term begins 
04.05.20 Bank Holiday 

нрΦлрΦнл -  нфΦлрΦнл IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 
01.06.20 Non-Pupil Day 
02.06.20 Summer 2 Term begins 
22.07.20 Last Day of Summer Term 
 

Red recently added 

Dear Parents 

Thanks are due to everyone who has been work in for tomorrowΩs School Bazaar, espe-

cially the organisers. We are all looking forward to a great community event. 

Our footballers played Trinity Road this week and took  a defeat; we look forward to the 

return match in a couple of weekΩs time. 

I appreciated the time given and points brought to both meetings by members of the 

parentΩs forum this week. Minutes will be published on the website and  where actions 

are possible and desirable ,every attempt will be made to respond. 

Finally, Canon Alison Kennedy addressed our Harvest service in the Cathedral in Sep-

tember. It was a pleasure to have her lead worship on Wednesday in the school. The 

first of many occasions we hope. 

Best wishes 

Linda Wiskin 

Cƻƻǘōŀƭƭ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

On Tuesday afternoon, at 3pm eight boys went over to Trinity Road Primary School to 

play a friendly. Despite playing well, the Cathedral School could not score and lost the 

game. All the players learnt a valuable lesson for next time and developed skills to im-

prove their technique. 

Captain Willis said, άIt was a good experience and we all enjoyed it.έ 

Left Winger George said, άWe played well but our defence could have been better.έ 

SATURDAY 24th November 2018 (TOMORROW) 

from 12pm 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
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bh 9!wwLbD{ ƛƴ t9 [Ŝǎǎƻƴǎ 

Following a meeting of the Chelmsford School Sports Partnership on Wednesday, it has been stressed 
that children should remove earrings for ŀƭƭ PE lessons - this is in accordance with county guidelines. 
This has always been school policy, but recently parents had asked if there is any scope for flexibility.  

While not being able to physically participate in PE lessons, pupils who cannot remove earrings will ƴƻǘ 
be excluded, but will be assigned distinct roles within the lesson. 

bǳǘ CǊŜŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

The school aims to protect children who have allergies to nuts, We do not allow nuts or nut 
products in school lunch boxes or in theirs snacks. This will also include Chocolate Spread and 
Pesto because many contain nut products. Thank you for co-operation. 

CǊƛŘŀȅ ноǊŘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нлму 

!ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ 

 A reminder that holidays attached to a school holiday cannot be authorised. Fines are only issued by the local authority on 

five days and over. We deal with absence requests according to the Essex guidelines in all fairness. 

Free NHS WORKSHOPS 27th November 
 

The workshops cover childhood illnesses from birth to 11 years old - so this would be 
EYFS,KS1 and KS2.  
  

As well as the childhood illness advice they will also be talking through when it is appro-

priate to keep your child home from school based on the advice from Public Health.   

For details Click Here 

NEXT INSTALMENT REMINDER 

The next instalment for the year 6 residential trip to the Isle of Wight of £80 is due on Friday 23rd 

November 2018. Can we remind parents that payment of the deposit of £65 was due by Monday 

29th October 2018. If you have not yet paid please contact the office to secure your childΩs place. 

Christmas Lunch 
On Wednesday 5th December 2018 we will be having our school Christmas lunch, for this year if you  

5h bh¢ want your child to have a Christmas Lunch please email the office office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

The charge for Christmas Lunch is £2.60 and will be charged to you childΩs account on the day of the 

meal. 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/letters
mailto:office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk
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PTA Christmas Bazaar 24
th
 November 2018 12pm 

The Christmas Bazaar is TOMORROW your PTA are really busy behind the scenes getting 

ready for one of the most special occasions of the Autumn term.  As well as some of your good 

old favourites, this year we have some  

ALL NEW features, including an ACTIVITY DEN with sports based prizes,  

CHRISTMAS BAKE-OFF AND BAR!   

The Cathedral School PTA Christmas Bazaar Prize Draw 
 

WIN: 

2 Premier Eurostar Tickets, Crondon Park ï 4 ball game, breakfast and lunch,  

Meal for 2 at Chop Bloc 

Headteacherôs Christmas Turkey & much, much more! 

Tickets are Ã1 each and the draw will take place on the  

24th November during the Christmas Bazaar.   

Purchase online by clicking the link below.   

Good luck! 
 

Tickets are now available to purchase online:   

http://mydonate.bt.com/events/bazaarraffle2018/477712 

Bag 2 School will be collected from the 

school 9ŀǊƭȅ on Friday 30th November 2018. 

Please drop your filled bags and leave them 

under the canopy next to the school office. 

http://mydonate.bt.com/events/bazaarraffle2018/477712
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Please support  a collection for the homeless in 

Chelmsford,  

If anyone has any of these items then please contact  

Catherine Harrison on 07957 775217 to arrange hand-

over in the playground. Many thanks  


